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Next meeting date - PRESIDENT henry HASCUP 59 kipp ave, lodi, n.j. 07644  (1-973-471-2458) 

Thursday,  

March 27th  

The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, March 27th at the Faith Reformed Church located at the corner of Washington and Prospect St., in Lodi, N.J. starting at 8:00 P.M. 

We again will be showing Old Time Boxing films. This month I will be showing the 1st Rocky Maricano, Jersey Joe Walcott bout which will start at 7:00 P.M. sharp.

At this meeting we will be naming our NEW Hall of Famers for the year of 2003.


* We will have the 2002 AD journals for those who gave out ADS and they will be given out at this meeting and we will also be selling the extra journals for only $3.00 each plus postage. 

* We have Hall of Fame golf style shirts that are priced at only $20, call Leigh Lazorwitz at 1-973-887-2775. 



* We have Hall of Fame pins which are available at a cost of $5.00 each. 


* We also have Hall of Fame Hats that will be available at this meeting at a cost of only $20.00 each. 

Ring Notes: 
*Ring # 25 has their monthly meetings every 2nd Tuesday of the month at the senior citizen hall in Kearny. They will be having there annual Dinner Dance on Sunday, May 18th starting @ 1:00 P.M. at LaNeves which is located at 276 Belmont Ave., in Haledon. Among the honorees are Ronnie Jones, Phil Castellani, Joe Louis Parham, Joe Mandell, Mike Guarino, Frank Calandriello, Frank Laverty, Jack Reno, Leigh Lazorwitz and  Dr. Vincent Fiore. Tickets are only $40 per person.

Please call President Paul Venti at 1-201-997-7558 for more information. 

* Ring # 34 Please call Ring 34 President Don McAteer for any information. 

SICK LIST: 
Ray Spencer, 23 Florence Ave.,         Belleville, N.J. 07109 
Charlie Wallace, 24 Gayes Dr., 
New Providence, N.J. 07974 


We will be honoring a Hall of Famer from the past each and every month.This month we 

will be looking back at another Hall of Famer from the past.

FINALLY: MEMBERSHIP DUES ARE DUE! 
If you are just joining our organization you have to pay 

a total of $20.00 for the 1st 

year ($10 to join plus $10 for

 the year). If your already a member all you have to pay 

is the $10.00. Remember if 

you want to continue receiving this newsletter and be a 

member you MUST be paid 

up.
Keep Punching,  

Pres. Henry Hascup 

PS – Tom Kaczmarek’s book 

“You Be The Boxing Judge” 

is now on DVD & VHS, I am inclosing some information      and a order form. For any 

boxing fan, it’s well worth the money.



